
The EPA is plotting to gut your union’s contract covering nearly 8,000 employees in the EPA and 
making it harder for you and your co-workers to do your jobs protecting public health and the 
environment. The EPA’s workplace directives are clearly an attempt to take away your rights, 
drive away dedicated EPA employees and damage the opportunities to recruit employees so 
polluters have free rein to poison our air and water. We can’t and won’t let this happen.

Call Administrator Wheeler at (202) 564-4700 now!

Administrator Wheeler, my name is and I am a member of AFGE 
local representing employees at (EPA facility name and state). I am on break/
lunch making this call. 

I am outraged by the EPA’s recent decision to unilaterally impose changes to our contract.  
This management edict takes away my rights at work, harms EPA’s dedicated employees, 
and will make it more difficult for EPA to retain and attract skilled and experienced 
employees, hampering EPA’s ability to fulfill our mission for the American public. 

We need a contract that assures EPA employees will be treated with dignity, fairness and 
respect so that we can continue doing the jobs we’ve dedicated our lives to by protecting 
the environment and human health. I ask that you, as the EPA Administrator, instruct your 

team to return to the negotiating table with my union, AFGE, and bargain in good faith 
over the terms and conditions of my employment with EPA. Thank you for your time.

Do not call on work time nor from an agency phone.

EPA Employee 


